
Monday Memo
January 22, 2024

Hello Everyone,

Joscelyn Varieur, Scholarship Chair, would like to remind everyone that the Garden Club
Federation of MA offers eleven $1,000 scholarships. Details are on our website. Deadline for
applications is April 1st, 2024.

The New England Photography newsletter has been published and can be found here.
Please note the date for NEGC webinar speaker Mark Sammons has been changed to March
11, 2024 @ 4 PM. Cost $10.

Coming April 4 - 7, 2024 Rhode Island in Bloom! Please look at both of these attachments if
you are interested in attending.
RI Art in Bloom Schedule Registration form

From the Grow Native Massachusetts website:
These lectures are FREE
Crack open those brand-new 2024 agendas, sharpen your pencils, and write these free
Evenings with Experts lectures into your schedule. You won't want to miss them!

● February 7 - Owen Wormser, "Meadow Making for Beginners" (ONLINE and
IN-PERSON at New England Botanic Garden at Tower Hill)

● March 6 - Nick Dorian, "The Secret Lives of Native Bees" (ONLINE)
● April 3 - Andrea Berry, "Planting for Climate Resilience" (IN-PERSON at Cambridge

Public Library)
● May 8 - Nancy Lawson, "Gardening Among Hungry Mammals" (ONLINE)

All lectures begin at 7:00 pm.

Enjoy each day.

https://www.gcfm.org/gcfm-scholarships
https://conta.cc/3tHXtm5
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sd8bubW2GV09WMyOeOAg7D_BrvJzjVSG/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19n33-ggUZP-dKs48prAoH4six8tpq7k3/view?usp=sharing
https://grownativemass.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7453ea19a3b955285505dd57b&id=c1e4642563&e=0ee467cde2


Marjorie Dienhart
GCFM President

Every gardener knows that under the cloak of winter lies a miracle. -Luther Burbank


